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On 19th July 2016 the new Pressure Equipment Directive (PED) 2014/68/EU came in to force, superseding the 
previous Pressure Equipment Directive 97/23/EC. 

The P.E. Directive requires that all pressurised equipment and assemblies as described under the scope of the 
Directive must be safe when placed on the market or put into service. 
Michell Instruments Ltd assess their products and, as referenced against the conformity assessment tables 
detailed in Annex II of the PED, confirm that each product conforms with the specific requirements stipulated 
there. 

In accordance with the Scope of the PED certain products are exempt where safety compliance is already 
covered by compliance with other EU Directives. 

All Michell Instruments Ltd’s products that do require compliance with the PED are in accordance with Article 4, 
paragraph 3 of 2014/68/EU and designed, manufactured & tested to assure safe operation using SEP (Sound 
Engineering Practice). 
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